The Uuchitect’s Office

Robert W. Vollmer Architect
15043 State Route 54 Dundee, New York 14837
Barb Lamphere June 9, 2008
Two Plus Four Construction Co.

6320 Fly Road

East Syracuse, NY 13021
Ref: Work Reference
Dear Ms. Lamphere,

My work experience with Two Plus Four Construction Company has been excellent over
the years. I worked my first project, a twenty four unit apartment project in Wayland,
NY, with this company in the 1980’s. Since that time I have worked on other projects and
I have found the management and staff to be both response to the clients requirements
and the contract documents.

The staff has been very knowledge of the design process and the requirements of the
various funding agencies, which have design review and oversight responsibilities.

The work of my architectural firm has been easier because of the management and staff’s
cooperation through these processes.
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